
NYS requires anyone who successfully passes the bar exam to demonstrate that they have 

performed 50 hours of qualifying pro bono service before applying for admission to practice. 

 

Many Albany Law School students go far beyond this requirement working in civil litigation, 

criminal law, environmental law, family and ELDER law and gov't administration and 

regulation, ...aiding those most in need....performed in the service of low-income or 

disadvantaged individuals who cannot afford counsel and whose unmet legal needs prevent their 

access to justice...They have an Elder Rights Project,  a Matrimonial & Family Law Project, etc. 

Services are provided by Albany law Students under the direction of school faculty.  

 

albanylaw.edu/the-justice-center 

 

Clients: Contact The Justice Center at Albany Law School, open Monday through Friday, 8:30 

a.m. to 4:30 p.m. at 518-445-2328. Please be advised that intake for some of our projects are 

coordinated by our community partners. Appointments must be scheduled by telephone. We are 

not equipped to assist walk-ins. 


